
Dear Annunciation Church Parishioners, 

Thank you! Thank you! Thank you! Once again you have been extremely generous with your holiday 
donations to the Outreach ministry’s ANGEL TREE project! You opened your hearts and shared the joy 
of the season with those less fortunate. 

Your Christmas presents were delivered to Woodman Park School on December 16th and were 
gratefully received by LIz Norris and Alexis Corbin, the students' guidance counselors. The kindness and 
charity that you have shown will help to brighten the lives of many children and their families, putting 
smiles on their faces as they open your gifts. 

Thank you all again for your endless generosity! This project was successful due to the helping hands of 
many parishioners. 

I would like to thank each of them for their time, effort and support! Special thanks to Father Anthony, 
Hope Frudakis, Sharon Lampros, Nancy Lipitaki, Nancy Trudeau and my husband, Bill Byers. 

Wishing you a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year! 

May God bless you always! 

Pam Byers 

 


